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Volunteer as a Día de los Muertos Tour Guide!
Our favorite holiday, Día de los Muertos (Day of the Dead), is right around the corner! 
Each year the Maude Kerns Art Center hosts Eugene’s largest Día de los Muertos exhibit which includes altars, artwork, and a specially curated gift shop. It is the only time of year that we offer tours to local elementary, middle, and high schools. 
Maude Kerns Art Center is looking for volunteer Tour Guides from October 14-November 1, 2019.  Tour guides lead students through the gallery and talk about the artwork, altars, and the holiday of Día de los Muertos. Tours are generally about 30-45 minutes long and scheduled based on your availability during school hours.
All training will be provided and you do not need any prior experience! 
This is a great way to learn more about the Day of the Dead holiday and give back to the community. 
If you are interested, would like to sign up, or have questions, please go to our website at mkartcenter.org, email Tina at tina@mkartcenter.org or call 541-345-1571.
